
SACRED HEART CHURCH, EAST GLENDALE, NY 
 

 
SUNDAY – SEPTEMBER 8

TH
  

 8:00 AM Members of Purgatorial Society 

 11:30 AM For the People 

 

MONDAY – SEPTEMBER 9
TH

  

 6:30 AM Herbert Vogel 

 8:30 AM Maria Adela Soto de Cabrera & 

      Edelmira Cabrera de Ramos 

 7:30 PM Victims of Abortion  

      Mothers & children 

 

TUESDAY – SEPTEMBER 10
TH

  

 6:30 AM Colin Mason 

 8:30 AM Vincent Casey 

 

WEDNESDAY – SEPTEMBER 11
TH

  

 6:30 AM Pat Waters, Scott Larsen & 

    Michael Marti 

 8:30 AM Scott Larsen, Pat Waters & 

         Michael Marti 

 7:30 PM 9/11 Memorial Mass 

 

THURSDAY – SEPTEMBER 12
TH

  

 6:30 AM Alma Tyler 

 8:30 AM George & Phillippina Fuchs 

 

FRIDAY – SEPTEMBER 13
TH

  

 6:30 AM Rosa Kump 

 8:30 AM Scott A. Larsen 

 

SATURDAY – SEPTEMBER 14
TH

  

 8:30 AM Tessie Wagner 

 5:00 PM Doris Opitz 

 

 

 
Zoe Rizzo, Shane Patrick Hanrahan, Nicole Tencic, Manuel 

Russo, Albert Langley, Ava Thek, Kevin King, John 

Cruscuola, Josephine Nicholson, John Vollmerhausen, Peter 

Schellenberg, Joseph Divone, Elsie & Charles Turini, Robert 

Saar, Monica Giglietto, Lena Gagliardotto, Sean O’Brien, 

Bill Niklaus, Fr. Zanon, Maria Tranchina, Irma Lackner, 

Robert Anton Stalzer, Elisabeth Fitzgerald, Gary Samuel, 

Pasquale & Patricia Scola, Regina Barry, Grayson Savery, 

Lina Pipitone, John Newicki, Neal Squillante, Catherine 

Barra, Maureen Stock, Heather Green, Marie Cronin, Colin 

Flood, Alfred Cocchini, Anthony Simone 

 
THE HOSTS HAVE BEEN DONATED THIS WEEK IN 

LOVING MEMORY OF MICHAEL A MARTI 

By: Mom & Dad 

He will be remembered in a very special way at all of the 

Masses this week. 

 

 
THE TABERNACLE CANDLE HAS BEEN DONATED 

THIS WEEK IN LOVING MEMORY OF SCOTT A. 

LARSEN 

By: his wife & children 

He will be remembered in a very special way at all of the 

Masses this week. 

 

 

 

THE ALTAR CANDLES HAVE BEEN DONATED 

THIS WEEK IN LOVING MEMORY OF SCOTT A. 

LARSEN 

By: his wife & children 

He will be remembered in a very special way at all of the 

Masses this week. 

 

 

 

THE HOLY FAMILY SHRINE VIGIL LIGHT HAS 

BEEN DONATED THIS WEEK FOR SCOTT A. 

LARSEN 

He will be remembered in a very special way this week in 

our prayers. 

 

 

 

FLOWER DONATIONS 

 

For the Blessed Sacrament Altar 

In Memory of the Fuchs Family 

 

For Mary’s Altar 

In Memory of Irene & Harold Gressert 

 
 



TWENTY-THIRD SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 
 

 
MASS SCHEDULE FOR SUNDAY, SEPTEMBER 15 

SATURDAY  5:00 PM FR. FULLUM 

SUNDAY  8:00 AM FR. FULLUM 

   9:30 AM FR. FULLUM 

   11:30 AM FR. BINOY 

   5:00 PM FR. BINOY 

 

CONFESSIONS SAT. SEPT. 14
TH

 – FR. FULLUM 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Bereavement Meeting for September will take place on 

Wednesday, September 11
th
 from 1:30 to 3:30 pm. We meet 

in the Parish Ministry Office, which is located in the convent 

basement. Enter through the convent gate on 77
th
 Avenue 

and proceed to the back of the convent that is on street level 

and has a sign indicating Parish Ministries. Our phone 

number is 718-821-3285. 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Starting October 2013, we will be switching from a yearly 

mailing to a quarterly mailing of weekly offering 

envelopes. The first mailing will be towards the end of 

September and will include envelopes for October, 

November and December 2013. 

 

Please remember to inform us of any changes of addresses. 

Any requests can be directed in writing directly to the 

rectory or via email to sacredheartglendale@earthlink.net to 

the attention of Liliana Gomez. 

 

 

 
We have reached our goal in the Bishop’s Annual Catholic 

Appeal. So far 258 families have pledged $67,700. Our goal 

was $66,340. Any amount over our goal comes back to us so 

that we can pay our vital expenses. If you have not yet taken 

a pledge, please consider doing so. Pledge envelopes are on 

the church radiators. Thank you in advance for your 

generosity. I appreciate all you have done for the parish. Fr. 

Fullum. 

 

 

REMINDER – 50/50 RAFFLE TO SUPPORT SACRED 

HEART PARISH – Envelopes are on the radiators in 

church. The next drawing will be on Monday, September 

30
th
 in the vestibule of the church. All it takes is $5.00 and 

you could be a winner. Remember, you have to be in it to 

win it! As of September 3
rd

 we have collected $85. The 

50/50 share is $42.50. 

 

 

PATHWAY OF PRAYER 

As of now, 140 memorial bricks have been purchased. 

Please drop off your order form at the rectory. The price of 

each brick is $250.00 and you may deduct this from your 

taxes. 

 

 

 
WHITE ELEPHANT SALE 

It’s that time of the year again! We are now collecting for 

our Annual White Elephant Sale, which will be held in 

October. You may drop off your donations at the 84
th
 Street 

entrance to the school by the garages from Tuesday to Friday 

from 9 am to 4 pm. Thank you for your support. 

 

 

 

 

INTERNATIONAL NIGHT 

Do you like to listen to American, Irish, Polish, Phillipine, 

Italian, German, or Spanish music. If so, plan on coming to 

Sacred Heart International Night and hear music from 

around the world on Saturday, October 5
th
 from 6-10 pm. 

See flyer in this week’s bulletin. 
 

mailto:sacredheartglendale@earthlink.net


SEPTEMBER 8, 2013 
 

 
FROM THE PRINCIPAL’S DESK 

MS. JOANNE GANGI 

 

We had a terrific start to our school year last week. This 

week our three year old Nursery Program begins. The full 

and half day programs begin slowly with shortened sessions 

and parents in attendance on Monday and Tuesday. On those 

days, students will be in from 10:00-11:00. On Wednesday, 

our full day program will be in session from 8:00-12:55. On 

Thursday and Friday, full day students will be in from 8:00-

2:50 and half day students will be in from 8:00-10:50. 

 

Meet the Teacher Night takes place on Tuesday evening in 

the gym. This is a great opportunity to get acquainted with 

your child’s teacher. The teachers will discuss their 

curriculum and expectations for the coming year. I look 

forward to seeing all of our parents at this all important 

meeting aimed at opening the lines of communication. At 

9:00 pm there will be a High School Information Meeting 

for the parents of our seventh and eighth grade students. 

Tons of information will be given out so it is important that 

each 8
th
 grade student is represented. This meeting will take 

place in the gym after visiting the classrooms. 

 

VIRTUS CLASSES will be given by Laura Ciraolo from 

the Faith Formation Program at Sacred Heart School. The 

first one will be at SHS on Thursday evening, September 

12
th
. The second one, also given at SHS, will be on Monday 

evening, September 30
th
. Anyone who works with children 

in the Brooklyn Diocese (lunch parents, fundraising, sports, 

chaperone, etc.) must have Vurtus Training. This class will 

discuss appropriate and inappropriate conduct in dealing 

with children. It also helps raise awareness regarding 

possible sexual predators. You only need to attend one class. 

You do not need to attend every year. Go to VIRTUS.ORG 

for more information and to register for these workshops or 

any other workshop given in the Diocese that fits your 

schedule. 

 

On Wednesday, we remember the men and women who lost 

their lives ten years ago during the attack on the Twin 

Towers. We will never forget, especially all those from 

Sacred Heart Parish. Each of them was vital to the Sacred 

Heart School Community and they are missed. 

 

Please support our 8
th
 grade Car Wash on Saturday, 

September 14
th
. Proceeds will offset the cost of their Senior 

Trip. 

 

 

 
SMALL GESTURE – BIG REWARD 

This year, Target will give money to schools all over the 

country for one simple act: a vote. 

Our school needs just 25 votes to earn a $25 donation from 

Target. But that’s only the beginning. For each additional 

vote, our school will get $1 more. So please remember that, 

although the gesture is small, the rewards are potentially 

huge. 

Go to GiveWith.Target.com to vote for Sacred Heart 

School twice a week through September 21
st
 or until Target 

has given away all $5 million. And please tell your friends 

and relatives to help too! Vote and see rules at 

GiveWith.Target.com. 
 

 

 
The first meeting of the 2013=2014 season for the Sacred 

Heart Seniors will be held on Thursday, September 12
th
 at 11 

AM in the church basement. We welcome all senkiors over 

the age of 50. 

 

We will be collecting for the following trips: 

 

Tuesday, October 15 – Golden Oktoberfest at Platzl 

Brauhaus. Cost is $74.00. 

 

Thursday-Friday, December 12-13 – Sight & Sound 

“Miracle of Christmas” and a visit to the National Christmas 

center, dinner at Good & Plenty restaurant, Kitchen Kettle 

Village and the shopping outlets. The cost is $249 per person 

double, $298 single and $245 per person triple. All tips are 

included in the cost. Travel insurance is $21.00 per person. 

 

 

 

 
THERE WILL BE A MEMORIAL MASS ON 

WEDNESDAY EVENING AT 7:30 PM FOR THE 

VICTIMS AND FAMILIES OF 9/11. PLEASE PLAN 

TO JOIN US. 

 

 

REST IN PEACE – Michael Collins, Giuseppe Rizzo 
 


